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Project No. 052-05-2005 Cg

Dear Mr. Tuthill;

Enclosed please find two (2) copies of a preliminary report detailing a
proposed aquifer recharge plan framework for the Fish Creek Reservoir
Company, You may recall our meeting last year regarding the general
concept of this plan, which involves recharging water each year to the ESPA
that can no longer physically be stored due to state-mandated modifications to
the Fish Creek Dam.

It was my understanding that utilization of recharged water for mitigation
purposes could potentially be handled through the state water supply bank.
Toward that end, I would be grateful if you would distribute copies of this
report to whomever you see fit, including the manager(s) of the water supply
bank and/or members of the water resources board, for discussion purposes.

The directors of the Fish Creek Reservoir Company would like to move this
process as quickly as possible to ensure that an approved plan is in place to

allow recharge to begin in 2008.

Thank you for your time and effort on this matter, and please feel free to
contact me if you have any questions.

Charles G. Brocw Py

Enc.:  Preliminary Report
Cc: Doug Surerus




